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Dear Students,  
 
I am very proud of you all. Despite the situation we are in, many of you logged in today 
and are working remotely. This tells me how serious you are about your education and 
future. As your principal, it is my responsibility to ensure you continue to receive an 
appropriate education.  
 
 
Your teachers and support staff have been working really hard to make sure this 
happens. I am proud of them as well. Remember that many of you are scheduled to 
graduate in June and we have a mission to finish. Your classes are credit bearing 
courses. This means whether in school or remotely, we need you working as hard as 
possible. I cannot give credit for courses where there was no work done or submitted.  
 
 
For those that have portfolios or need credit recovery, I am working with our team and 
the district to come up with a plan.  Most importantly, I need you to stay safe and follow 
all the things we were asking you to do in school. Practice social distancing and follow 
proper health guidelines.  Remember this is not a vacation. This is a serious situation. I 
care about each and every one of you and your safety. 
 
 
On behalf of the PLP staff and administration, we are here to support you and help you 
thrive. 
   
Your Principal,  
Francisco Vélez, Jr. 

  
 
 

 

 


